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Roxann Isbrecht

From: Jill Brien <jillbrien@vbcrc.org>
Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2024 1:28 PM
To: Roxann Isbrecht
Cc: Bret Witkowski
Subject: County-wide Road Millage Renewal Proposal
Attachments: Brochure- 2024 Renewal.pdf; Hartford City.pdf

Hello, 
 
With the County-wide Road Millage up for renewal on August 6, 2024, the Van Buren County Road 
Commission has been working to educate the constituents in Van Buren County before absentee ballots 
are cast beginning in early July.  The attached brochure has been helpful in explaining the purpose of the 
millage, how it is distributed (directly to the cities/villages and Road Commission by the Treasurer), 
etc.   If you would please print a small quantity of the attached brochure for your constituents who come 
to the City/Village Hall, and/or post a digital copy of the brochure on your website, presuming you haven't 
already made something else available, we would be most appreciative! 
 
In addition to the brochure, we have prepared the attached Resolution for your consideration.  If you 
would please consider the Resolution at your next meeting it would also be appreciated.  It is our goal to 
receive resolutions of support from each city/village benefitting from this county-wide road millage. 
 
Thank you for your consideration! 
 
Jill Brien 
Administrative Assistant-Board Secretary 
 
VAN BUREN COUNTY ROAD COMMISSION 

325 West James Street, P.O. Box 156 
Lawrence, Michigan 49064 
P: (269) 674-8011, Ext. 236 
F: (269) 674-3770 
jillbrien@vbcrc.org 
 


